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 Janice Lough OBJ2016/3968/P 20/09/2016  12:38:58 Dear Sirs 

This will add light pollution to the area with no good reason. On the edge of the Heath the location is 

unsuitable for this lighting.

This application shows complete disregard to the houses nearby and the natural habitat of the heath.

95 Redington Road

NW3 7RR
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